
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 3th November 2023

We are Learning:

 English – Exploring Traditional Tales such as Little Red Riding Hood

 Maths – Addition and subtraction

 Science – Exploring the senses and the human body

 History - Who was Guy Fawkes and why is he famous?

 RE – The Life of Jesus. 

 Remembrance day inspired artwork.

 Phonics – Phase 4 phonics; including Adjacent consonants .

 Computing – What is technology? Looking at technology around us.

 PE - Gymnastics indoors and ball skills outdoors. 

 Jigsaw for this half term – Celebrating differences. 

Welcome back to the new half term, we hope you all had a lovely break. We 

have enjoyed listening to the children telling us about their family time, 

Halloween trails, pumpkin carving and other activities. 

Poppies can be purchased from each 

school office for a voluntary donation. 

The children had a wonderful Curriculum Day despite the weather. The morning started with 

Tiffany bringing in her wonderful ‘critters’ and the children had a ‘hands on’ experience 

holding a range of different critters. The Tarantula stayed safely in its box! 

The afternoon was spent exploring our senses and creating firework pictures. 

Please look in the reading diaries for your child’s log in 

details.
The log ins can be used to access purple mash and bug Club.


